
From: Linda Burquez
To: bdofsupervisors
Cc: Public Health
Subject: Please Support Public Health Mandates
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 5:21:48 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,
I am writing to voice my full support for upholding public health
mandates as deemed necessary by the Public Health Director of
Nevada County, the state of California and the CDC.�
I believe that decisions regarding masks, school and business
openings, and public gatherings should be based on science and
empirical data. I support mandatory wearing of masks right now
in indoor public spaces and outdoor public spaces where adequate
distancing cannot be maintained.
I would love to see us get this pandemic under control asap so we
can get back to business and gather with loved ones.
Thank you very much for all your efforts to keep Nevada County
residents safe!
Sincerely, 
Linda Burquez
Nevada City,  CA

Love & Light,

Linda Burquez 

Cannot confirm District





From: Erin Ruark-Minett
To: Heidi Hall; Dan Miller; Sue Hoek; Ed Scofield; Hardy Bullock; bdofsupervisors; Health Officer
Subject: Public Health Mandates
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 6:08:47 PM
Attachments: PastedGraphic-2.tiff

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors and Fellow Officials, 

In considering any changes to county policies about public health measures, I strongly urge 
you to make decisions based in science, not in politics.  Medical science must be our 
guide. 

We have seen, here and nationwide, the ebbs and surges of the new virus causing this 
pandemic.  An ebb doesn’t mean it’s over. 

We are currently in a very precarious position because the virus is so widespread that it 
makes multiple variants inevitable.   Yes, the recent surge has subsided, but we are no 
longer declining but rather have levelled off.  Nationally that has happened at a level higher 
than the worst of last summer’s surge!   In Nevada Co. we are roughly at the level of last 
summer’s surge. 

This morning’s New York Times includes a report about variations of the most dangerous 
variants continuing to evolve including in the west.  The new mutations are more resistant 
to the vaccine, more contagious, and/or more lethal.  And they are spreading.   One of them 
is projected to become dominant in the US within the next month or so.   

There are at least 3 good reasons NOT to open too quickly.  In business terms, most 
residents and businesses have done their best to work with the guidelines. Opening too 
quickly risks allowing those efforts to be overwhelmed with a local outbreak.  Not even 
close to half our people have been vaccinated yet.   Many residents will hunker down 
deeper if they feel an area is unsafe due to lack of observance of protocols.  Indeed, Grass 
Valley has been a lot more “loose” than Nevada City and has disproportionately higher 
levels of cases.   Having most of your population hunkering down is not good for business - 
neither local nor tourists.  Lastly, the county will risk nearly $10 Million in aid from the state 
for our local businesses and neighbors if we go rogue. 

Please, let your doctor be your guide. 

Thank you, 

Dist 1





From: K & S Porter
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: healthy communities
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 6:53:11 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To the Board of Supervisors,  Please look at the long run and support the Healthy Communities Resolution.  We
don’t need a short sighted resolution ignoring public health.

Thanks you for your thoughtful support,

Shirley Porter

Dist 3









"Those who would give up essential liberty to purchase a little temporary safety deserve neither liberty or
safety." - Benjamin Franklin

"Our Constitution was made only for a moral and religious people.  It is wholly inadequate for the
government of any other." - John Adams

"We can persuade and reason with the people, but we cannot force them." - Thomas Jefferson



From: Bill Gaffney
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Vote yes to reopen Nevada County safely
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 8:56:19 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors;
I live in District 5 and I humbly ask that you reopen our county safely and move forward to restore our businesses
and the lives of our citizens. The science and statistics are both in support of restoration now!  Please take the
proper, ethical, logical, and humane actions. You and our community know this is the right action.
Thank you for your service and attention.
Sincerely,
William Gaffney
Sent from my iPhone

?dist 5





From: Irene Frazier
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: ForSR 21-0178 Public Comment
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 7:39:59 AM
Attachments: Supervisor Letter.docx

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thank you
Irene

Dist 3



Dear Board of Supervisors:  
 
My first reaction when I read Resolution SR 21-0178, the proposal for opening Nevada County 
Safely was, “Oh, please don’t add to the doubt and confusion.”   We don’t need this divisive 
proposal at this time. 
 
I’m sure it was created with good intentions, but it adds to the politicization of COVID and just 
makes government seem out of touch.   
 
Teachers have their second vaccines, and schools are already opening.  
 
Many of us have been shopping exclusively in our community to keep our businesses safely 
open and would stop doing so if they were open without safety precautions. 
 
The State’s vaccine plan is just getting started, and local providers are putting shots into arms at 
increasing rates.   
 
I agree that ideally Nevada County would be able to determine its own system, but without 
closing our borders, this plan won’t protect our citizens. 
 
Please don’t add to the confusion and politicization of a health issue while our positivity rate is 
going in the right direction and new variants are rising. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Irene Frazier 

 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 





From: Pam Jung
To: BOS Public Comment
Cc: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Healthy Communities resolution
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 7:53:42 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please ignore outside political pressure and, instead, listen to the experts, like Scott Kellerman.
Please continue prioritizing public health, keeping us safe from Covid 19.

Thank you,
Pam Jung
Freeman Lane
Grass Valley

dist 3



From: Mark Wilson
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Re: Response to the COVID-19 pandemic
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 8:02:51 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors – I’m writing to oppose Resolution SR 21-0178, the “resolution
supporting reopening Nevada County safely in response to the COVID-19 pandemic
in coordination with Nevada County Public Health authorities.” While greater local
control of the response to the pandemic is appealing in theory, this resolution appears
to be an attempt to encourage the county and its residents to ignore state laws when
they find them inconvenient, and I think it would set a dangerous precedent.

Already we have a large number of businesses in the county ignoring public health
mandates, with no repercussions. These actions are increasing the number of Covid-
19 cases in the county, lengthening the pandemic and restricting citizens’ ability to
freely associate in a healthy way. The county’s residents are being vaccinated, and
we are seeing the light at the end of the tunnel. To further open the county now, just
as we are in the home stretch, would be foolhardy.  

I ask that you respect the knowledge and direction of public health officials, as well as
state law, and help ensure that the pandemic restrictions in place are followed, so we
can have a quicker resolution of this health emergency.

Thank you,
Mark Wilson 

Dist 1









From: Peter Van Zant on behalf of Petert Van Zant
To: Heidi Hall; Dan Miller; Sue Hoek; Ed Scofield; Hardy Bullock; bdofsupervisors
Subject: Re:
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 8:15:04 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

All:

Please do not consider a reopening of Nevada County at this time.  Our
numbers don't support a reopening and public health is still a risk.

We should be reaffirming the proven actions of masking, social distance,
and limiting gatherings.

Thank you,

Peter Van Zant

On 3/8/2021 7:52 AM, Petert Van Zant wrote:
>
>

Dist 1





From: Debra Johnson
To: BOS Public Comment
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 3:06:49 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear  Dan Miller and Sue Hoek, I reside in District _2_ and am writing
in SUPPORT of passage of Item SR 21-0178 on the March 9, 2021 BOS
Agenda, the Resolution supporting reopening Nevada County safely in
response to the COVID-19 pandemic, in coordination with Nevada County
Health authorities.
Debra Johnson

Dist 2 (cannot confirm)





From: Cynthia Stewart
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Too Soon to ReOpen
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 3:27:23 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I implore you all to consider that we in our county are still in the purple tier. Our Covid cases are still on the rise.
And with the new variant of Covid now in California, it makes sense to be more cautious now than ever before for
the safety of our entire community. Please don’t listen to some of the louder people who are definitely the minority
and want to push to reopen Nevada County for political reasons and not for the safety and sanctity of most
businesses and the residents of our county. Please vote no for re-open. Keep our community safe.

Thank you,
Cynthia Stewart
District 2

Cynthia Stewart
Sent from my iPhone

Dist 1







From:
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Item SR 21-0178
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 3:40:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

I reside in District 2 and am writing in SUPPORT of passage of Item SR 21-0178 on
the March 9, 2021 BOS Agenda, the Resolution supporting reopening Nevada County
safely in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, in coordination with Nevada County
Health authorities.  I believe this Resolution is a well-balanced approach and should
be adopted by Nevada County for the benefit of its citizen.

Sincerely,
Thom McConnell

Virus-free. www.avast.com

Dist 2



















From: JON HALL
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: support for SR 21-0178
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 4:32:18 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am a registered voter living in district 1;  Nevada City,
95959. I support passage of SR 21-0178 to safely re-open our  county based on local
data. 

Dist 1





From: Rosalee Doherty
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: COVID
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 4:40:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please do not be pressured into bad decisions regarding COVID 19. Cases continue to climb in Nevada County. Let
science & the experts continue to be your guide.
Sincerely,
Rosalee Doherty

Sent from my iPhone

Dist 4











From: Joan Robertson
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Re: Response to the COVID-19 pandemic
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 9:47:56 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A full opening at this time is a foolish mistake.  Please follow the science and the recommendations of the CDC.
We have waited this long and all of us are anxious to open fully but now is not the time.  You will only expose more
people to the virus and more deaths will result.
Don’t do it. Have patience!
A concerned voter.

Sent from my iPhone

Dist 1





From: M. JONES
To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: PLS DONT RELAX PROTOCOLS!
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 9:28:50 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We are doing SO much better!
Let’s not ruin it!
It’s still too soon for not wearing a mask and other safety practices!
If you relax protocols, it WILL come back to bite you in the vote.
Please do the right thing!
Science is right!
Safe regards,
Martha J

Sent from my iPhone

Unable to confirm Dist





From: Debby Roenicke
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Open Up
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 4:55:48 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am in full support of Opening up Nevada County. This has gone on Far Too Long. You have my permission to use
my name.

  Sincerely, Gary Roenicke

Sent from my iPhone

Dist 4













From: lkjack1199@gmail.com
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: COVID Guidelines
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 5:34:28 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I urge the Board of Supervisors to stick to the CDC guidelines, and not to let one group dictate County policy. The
availability of vaccines is allowing us to get closer to our goal, but the fact we we cannot get out of the Purple
category should be a warning sign that any let up will have negative consequences. Thank you, Linda Jack, Grass
Valley

Sent from my iPhone

Dist 3



From: Joy Brann
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Subject: Support for SR 21-0178
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 5:49:13 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am a registered voter living in District 1, Supervisor Hall. I support passage of SR 21-0178 to safely
reopen our county based on local data.
We need to find a way for all to feel safe, healthy and contributing members of our community, and
to allow children to return to school without being shamed and subjected to psychologically
damaging restrictions not based in evidence. We must evaluate the full costs of impacts of our
County’s restrictions on our community.
Thank you,
Joy Brann, MPH

Dist 1











From: Tracey Stirling
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: SR 21-0178
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 6:33:05 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors, I reside in District 3 and am writing in SUPPORT of passage of Item SR 21-0178 on the March 9,
2021 BOS Agenda, the Resolution supporting reopening Nevada County safely in response to the COVID-19
pandemic, in coordination with Nevada County Health authorities.

Warmly
Tracey Stirling

Dist 3





From: Una Kobrin
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: SR 21-0178
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 6:37:39 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Nevada County Supervisors, 

I reside in District 1 and am writing in DO NOT PASS Item SR 21-0178 on the March
9, 2021 BOS Agenda, the Resolution supporting reopening Nevada County in
response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The Nevada County Health authorities need your continuing support as they increase
the numbers of vaccinations before opening to viral growth. Dr. Scott Kellerman
knows best when it is the best time to re-open to pre-COVID conditions. Please trust
science, and not political pressure. 

We must work together to eliminate the COVID-19 virus and it’s variations. The trend
of illnesses is still going up in Nevada County. People who contract  it suffer greatly, 
Those of us who know this from personal loss of loved ones are hoping to protect the
lives of non-believers that it is a deadly virus that we must protect against until it is
eliminated for the good of all. People are already accessing many businesses in our
community who follow PPE. 

Thank you,
Una Kobrin

NC 

Dist 1





retain their customers and keep their employees safe. If this resolution is passed it
will be a terribly demoralizing slap in the face to us all.

Thank you for your time and your service to your constituents,

Patricia Fuenzalida
 Nevada City





From: Thom Staser
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: RE: RE-Opening Nevada County
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 7:24:08 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I stand with Supervisors Danny Miller and Sue Hoek in regards to re-opening Nevada County. I ramain yours, Thom
Staser, Nevada County’s Favorite Son.

Dist 1



From: Ralph Laird
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Support for SR 21-0178
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 7:30:56 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am a registered voter living in District 2 and I strongly support passage of SR 21-0178
to safely reopen our county based on local data.

Sincerely,
Ralph E. Laird

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Dist 2



From: Jen Fowler
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Support for SR 21-0178
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 8:03:15 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am a registered voter living in Penn Valley California and I support passage of SR 21-0178 to safety reopen our
county based on local data.
Thank you.
Jen Fowler 

Sent from my iPhone

Dist 4











From: Cathe"
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: SUPPORT of passage SR 21-0178
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 9:00:12 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

I reside in Sue Hoek's District. I SUPPORT of passage of Item SR 21-0178 on the March
9, 2021 BOS Agenda, the Resolution supporting reopening Nevada County safely in
response to the COVID-19 pandemic, in coordination with Nevada County Health
authorities.

This resolution will allow a balancing of considerations including the many negative
secondary physical and mental impacts of continued restrictions.  These negative
impacts include depression, suicides, spousal and child abuse, long-term mental
health and social impacts, greatly diminished education of our youth and more.  The
severe negative secondary impacts must be balanced against the very high survival
rate of those infected with COVID-19 (greater than 99 percent), the continued
decrease in cases and deaths and the increased understanding by the medical
professionals of how to effectively treat cases.
This resolution does not force citizens to abandon their own desires to wear
masks,to social distance, to stay home when they are sick.  It does not force
citizens to dine out in restaurants.  It does not force citizens to do anything.
States and countries that have not locked down their populations or picked essential and
non-essential businesses have fared about the same as those that have imposed the most
severe lockdowns and restrictions.  And they have avoided the secondary physical and
mental impacts of lockdowns.

This Resolution is a well-balanced approach that still allows safeguards for the most
sensitive and health-compromised individuals in our community. Plkease advise people
to stay home when they are sick.

Thanks you,

Cathe' Fish

Virus-free. www.avg.com

Dist 4  (cannot confirm)



From: Kathy Cridge
To: bdofsupervisors
Cc: Public Health
Subject: support for state public health mandate
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 11:21:32 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to voice my full support for upholding public health mandates as deemed necessary by the Public Health Director of Nevada County, the state of 
California and the CDC.

I believe that decisions regarding masks, school and business openings, and public gatherings should be based on science and empirical data. I support 
mandatory wearing of masks right now in indoor public spaces and outdoor public spaces where adequate distancing cannot be maintained. Nevada County is still 
in the "purple" tier, we should not consider loosening scientifically proven guidelines until we are below the widespread tier, if even then. We need to protect 
everyone, elders, first responders, and teachers and schoolchildren.

It saddens me to think that my supervisor, Susan Hoeck, would co-sponsor and support the resolution to loosen restrictions and guidelines.

Thank you very much for all your efforts to keep Nevada County residents safe!

Sincerely, 

Kathy Cridge

Rough and Ready

Dist 4







From: benedict j barretta
To: bdofsupervisors
Cc: BOS Public Comment
Subject: "Healthy Communities" Resolution
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 11:41:25 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear BOS:

We urge you to listen to the experts regarding the “opening” of our county.

We request that you ignore the public pressure from those who ignore State Covid requirements
and open their businesses for indoor seating at restaurants and other businesses.

Please continue to prioritize Public Health.

Your truly,

Ben and Gretchen Barretta

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Dist 1











health and following the rules set by the state. If we all act responsibly, we will
all be able to come out of this healthy, soon and as a cohesive community.
 
Thank you,
Lynn Wenzel

 









From: Susanne Runion
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Open Nevada County
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 9:07:09 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello, I am a small business owner in downtown grass valley and I am in support of re-opening our town.

Susanne Bock DC
Sent from my iPhone

Dist 3







From: Elenita Duelo
To: BOS Public Comment
Cc: bdofsupervisora@co.nevada.ca.us
Subject: ‘Healthy Communities’ Resolution
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 9:25:33 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,
Our County is still in the ‘Purple Tier’ for a reason, we have a lot of citizens who don’t listen to the experts.  They
have not followed the Covid guidelines and now want to make it worse by opening everything up.

Everyone wants our economy to thrive, get the kids back in school and resume our normal lives but jumping the gun
is not the way to do it.

Please ignore the outside political pressure and continue to prioritize public health.

Peace,
Elenita C. Duelo

Dist 4







From: Len & Sharon Savage
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Support for SR 21-0178
Date: Sunday, March 7, 2021 9:43:24 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am a registered voter living at
 Nevada City, CA 95959, and I support the passage of SR 21-0178

to safely reopen our county based on local data.

Sincerely,
Sharon Savage

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Dist 1









From: Don & Jody Black
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Support for SR 21-0178
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 12:25:01 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am a registered voter living in District 1 and I support passage
of SR 21-0178 to safely reopen our county based on local data.
This only makes sense; each county is the best judge of it's
special needs.

Josephine Black

Dist 2



From:
To: BOS Public Comment
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 12:44:04 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Open up the county

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Cannot identify Dist



From: CHEYENNE CHEFE
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Nevada Co Reopening
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 1:19:33 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors, I reside in District Pen Valley and am writing in SUPPORT of passage of Item SR 21-0178 on the
March 9, 2021 BOS Agenda, the Resolution supporting reopening Nevada County safely in response to the COVID-
19 pandemic, in coordination with Nevada County Health authorities.
Thank you!
Cheyenne
Sent from my iPhone

Dist 4 (cannot confirm Dist)





From: Jacko
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Stop the insanity
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 6:24:49 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

We are a free people, please follow the constitution ...totalitarian government will result in many deaths..let the
people breathe..allow local control with less intrusive government ...thank you Jack oleary from grass valley.

Dist 2





and non-essential businesses have fared about the same as those that have imposed
the most severe lockdowns and restrictions.  And they have avoided the secondary
physical and mental impacts of lockdowns.

This Resolution is a well-balanced approach that still allows safeguards for the most
sensitive and health-compromised individuals in our community.

-- 
Alon Greenstein



From: Teresia Renwick
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Support for SR 21-0178
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 7:07:06 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,
I am a registered voter living in District 2,  and I support passage of SR 21-0178 to safely reopen our
county based on local data.
Thank you!
Teresia Renwick

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Dist 2





From: Trish Pickering
To: BOS Public Comment
Subject: Open Nevada County
Date: Monday, March 8, 2021 7:16:48 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors, I reside in District 4 and am writing in SUPPORT of passage of Item SR 21-
0178 on the March 9, 2021 BOS Agenda, the Resolution supporting reopening Nevada County
safely in response to the COVID-19 pandemic, in coordination with Nevada County Health
authorities.
The rationale for this resolution is clearly articulated in the preamble to the resolution and
recognizes that each of the 58 counties in California is unique and an effective approach to the
pandemic must allow tailoring the response in consideration of local conditions.  Nevada County is
a mid-sized rural county and the state-wide mandates do not afford optimal guidance to our
county.
A key point is that this resolution supports reopening SAFELY and in coordination with Nevada
County Health authorities. This resolution does NOT result in a complete and sudden removal of
all restrictions but rather it allows authorities to safely respond to local conditions.
This resolution will allow a balancing of considerations including the many negative secondary
physical and mental impacts of continued restrictions. These negative impacts include depression,
suicides, spousal and child abuse, long-term mental health and social impacts, greatly diminished
education of our youth and more. The severe negative secondary impacts must be balanced
against the very high survival rate of those infected with COVID-19 (greater than 99 percent), the
continued decrease in cases and deaths and the increased understanding by the medical
professionals of how to effectively treat cases.

This resolution does not force citizens to abandon their own desires to wear masks and to social
distance. It does not force citizens to dine out in restaurants. It does not force citizens to do
anything. It does allow individuals to make informed decisions on how to conduct their lives, still in
consideration of advice from local health authorities.
We have passed through the most severe period of this pandemic, multiple effective medical
treatments exist, vaccines are being administered, new cases are decreasing, the survival rate is
increasing, the warming weather in the months ahead will further decrease the activity of this
virus, and our physical and mental well-being and our need for personal liberty requires we be
treated as adults to make informed decisions.
States and countries that have not locked down their populations or picked essential and non-
essential businesses have fared about the same as those that have imposed the most severe
lockdowns and restrictions.  And they have avoided the secondary physical and mental impacts of
lockdowns.
This Resolution is a well-balanced approach that still allows safeguards for the most sensitive and
health-compromised individuals in our community.

I am using this template to show solidarity with those who are putting forth this resolution. It
is time to open our community up. 
Trish Pickering 

Dist 4 (cannot confirm)





in the months ahead will further decrease the activity of this virus, and our
physical and mental well-being and our need for personal liberty requires we
be treated as adults to make informed decisions.
States and countries that have not locked down their populations or picked
essential and non-essential businesses have fared about the same as those
that have imposed the most severe lockdowns and restrictions.  And they
have avoided the secondary physical and mental impacts of lockdowns.
This Resolution is a well-balanced approach that still allows safeguards for
the most sensitive and health-compromised individuals in our community

Remember your oath to serve your constituents.  

Thank you

Brook Baker

Grass Valley CA












